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HARVEST FESTIVAL  
 

As part of our Harvest Festival this year we will be donating our 
contributions to Emmanuel House who help to support 
homeless, vulnerable or isolated adults in and around 

Nottingham.  A representative will be leading a whole school 
assembly on Wednesday 9th October and would ask if you could 

to donate any food items for the charity.  
These can be sent in from Thursday 3rd October. There will be a 

table available in reception for donations or you can send in 
with your child to the class. 

 
Year 1 & 2 Assembly 

Riverside Church will be in for an assembly on Wednesday 9th 
October at 2.30pm, Year 1 & Year 2 parents are invited to 

attend. A reminder will be sent out nearer the time.  
 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

 
 
 

 

 


